
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 April 30th: Regular school day 
 May 9Th: Whale zoo 
 May 11th: Mother’s Day Tea @ 11 AM 
 May 15th: Owl zoo 
 May 17: Last day for 2 day classes (Turtles, Honeybees) 
 May 18th: Last day for 3/5 day classes (honebyees, whales, 
owls) 

 

 

 

What a wonderful year it has been and I cannot believe summer is almost here!  We hope you 
know how special your children are to all of us here at Fort Hill. We thank you for entrusting them 
with us each day and allowing us the opportunity to love and nurture them as they begin their early 
school years. What a blessing they are!  

 

 We will have school April 30th.  This day was originally scheduled as off. Our policy states we do not 
have to make up snow days, however, our teachers are awesome and worked it out. School is on!   

 May 18th is the last day of school. Please look for information from your child’s teacher for end of 
the year activities.   

 Tax letters will be sent home this month for graduating children and those not returning next year.  
 The 4 year old classes’ Mother’s Day Tea will be May 11th at 11:00 in the Lower Club Room. Mothers 
and Grandmothers or special women are welcome to come enjoy this event. Mark your calendars. 
Lemonade will be served, and tissues will be provided!  

 I am in need of several volunteers beginning May 4 thru May 11th to help sanitize toys. An email was 
sent at the beginning of the week, check it out and sign up for a block of time to help this process. 
Our teachers are so appreciative of your help with this!  

 I have a small collection of lost and found items. They will be out with the red school house for tuition 
payments at the beginning of the month. Take a look and make sure you aren't missing anything! 
Items not picked up will be donated at the end of the year. 

 School calendar information for next year will be sent out the beginning of August. Have a great 
summer and do not hesitate to contact me if you need anything during the summer months!   
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Scholastic book orders can be 
done online. I will be submitting 
our final order for the year on 
May 7th.  The preschool code is 

MHWWZ.  


